
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Rewards letter 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As part of Beacon Hill Academy’s value, rewarding effort, we have arranged for a select 
group of learners to take part in a rodeo reindeer and a bungee run (along with other 
indoor/outdoor activities) to celebrate this group of learners for going above and beyond. 
The learners have been selected based on their excellent attendance, punctuality 
and attitude to learning. Although intrinsic motivation to achieve success in school is 
important, we wanted to provide an additional thank you for the extremely high standards 
that some of our learners have reached during the autumn term. 
 
I am delighted to say that your child has been chosen to take part in this rewards event, that 
will take place on Tuesday 13th December in the school gym. Please return the 
consent slip overleaf to the school reception by Monday 12th December if you 
are happy for your child to partake in the reward activities.   
 
Your child will need to attend school on Tuesday 13th December wearing their school PE 
kit (BHA top, BHA shorts/leggings or plain black equivalent), along with 
their school blazer. The times of the rewards event are detailed below; 
Period 1 (9.00-10.00) = Year 8 
Period 2 (10.00-11.00) = Year 9 
Period 3 (11.15-12.15) = Year 10 
Period 4 (12.15-1.15) = Year 7 
Period 5 (1.45-2.45) = Year 11  
 
I hope your child enjoys this rewards event and continues to demonstrate these high 
standards at Beacon Hill Academy. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr T Clarkson 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Name of child__________________________    Form_______ 
 
I am happy for my child to partake in the reindeer rodeo and bungee run 
that will take place on Tuesday 13th December at Beacon Hill Academy in 
the school gym. 
 
Parent/carer signature___________________________   Date________ 
 
 


